
Dear Senate Judiciary Committee: 

 

Please vote “Yes” for SB797 in support of common sense gun 

control. 
 

I am a teacher. My husband is a surgeon. My father-in-law is a 

retired pediatrician. My mother is a retired social worker who 

spent years rehabilitating court-mandated sex offenders to 

include stalkers. Our connections to gun violence run deep and 

wide throughout this community, the community you call home. 

I have done schoolhouse drills with students and I have 

held children in my arms while consoling them after the loss of a 

family member or friend to gun violence. My husband has faced 

gun violence in trauma bays. My father-in-law has advocated for 

years through the American Pediatric Association for gun 

control. I look at SB797 as a common sense approach 

that safeguards our community members, your constituents, 

against gun violence. Let THIS be your legacy vote.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

Susan D. Callahan 

 


